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Parent/Teacher 
Consultations 2nd and 3rd 

February 2015 
 

All You Need is Love Book 
Fair Friday 13th February 

 
March 4th World Book Day 

and St Piran’s Parade 
 

The week beginning 11th 
May will be Year 6 SATs 

 
 

Parent Teacher Consultations 

 

The Spring Term Parent/Teacher consultations will take place on Monday 2nd February and Tuesday 

3rd February Key Stage 2 will be between 3.30pm and 6.00pm and Early Years will be in the mornings. 
Please look out for a letter in your child’s book bag today so that you can make an appointment that suits 

you and your family. 
  

 

Please come and visit... 
As you will know from last week’s newsletter we have created fabulous 

immersive environments in all of the classes and we would like you to come 
and take a look at the impact on your child’s learning. Next week on Thursday 

22nd January and Friday 23rd January at 9.30am or 11.00am you are welcome to 
come and have a tour of the school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Since last term all Key Stage 

1 children are entitled to 
free school dinners. If you 
think that you would be 
entitled to free school 

dinners under the previous 
system and you have not 
filled in a form to claim 
please visit the office so 
that you can talk to Mrs 

Oliver. If you are entitled 
and you have not claimed 
the school will be losing 
money that it could be 

spending on your child’s 
education. 

 
YEAR 6 LONDON TRIP is fast approaching... 

It will take place on 8th July 2015 
Please continue to make your payments through the office and 

contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 

All You Need is Love... 

Book Fair on Friday 

13th February in the 

school hall at 3.15pm 

please come and 

browse our latest book 

collection and have a 

cup of tea and a cake. 

In the unlikely event of 

snow please listen to BBC 

Radio Cornwall or Pirate 

FM for updates regarding 

school closures. 

Delicious Dishes from around the World... 
Please look on the back of the Newsletter at our exciting menu for 

next week 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THERE IS NO INSET DAY ON FRIDAY THE 23RD OF JANAURY 
STAFF TRAINING INSTEAD TOOK PLACE ON THE 5TH OF JANAURY – THEREFORE 

THE 23RD IS A NORMAL SCHOOL DAY 



 


